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24th June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear West Park Families 
 
I hope that you are enjoying the short burst of Summer that we are currently experiencing.  Now 
that Scotland have been knocked out of the Euros our focus turns to athletics and we are looking 
forward to our school Sports Day tomorrow. 
 
With temperatures likely to remain high,  pupils will be allowed to wear PE kit for both Sports Day 
and Wednesday 26th June.  Please note that only West Park PE kit will be allowed or the normal 
West Park uniform.  I hope that this decision helps pupils to remain cool and focussed on their 
studies. 
 
Enjoy the sun and get ready to hide your barbecue away when the torrential rain ensues at the 
weekend!  
 
Kind regards 
 

   
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


